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PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 

RE: CLERK’S OFFICE DIVISIONAL CLOSURES ON  
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 9, 2022 

  
The Clerk’s Office in the Los Angeles, Riverside, Santa Ana, San Fernando 

Valley, and Northern Divisions of the United States Bankruptcy Court, Central District of 
California will be closed on Friday, December 9, 2022, to enable staff to attend a 
district-wide training program. 

 
Procedures for Emergency Filings: For questions regarding emergency filings or 

to make arrangements to file an emergency document on Friday, December 9, 2022, 
you may contact the respective divisions at the following: 

 
DIVISION PHONE NUMBER 

Los Angeles (213) 894-1446 
Riverside (951) 774-1102 
Santa Ana (714) 338-5348 

San Fernando Valley (818) 587-2864 
Northern (805) 884-4885 

 
A limited number of staff will also be available to answer the Court’s general 

information line at (855) 460-9641, and to support the Court’s online chat feature, which 
can be accessed through the Court’s website. 

 
Electronic services, including CM/ECF, LOU, ePOC, PACER, and VCIS, will 

continue to be available on this date. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

 
 

KATHLEEN J. CAMPBELL 
CLERK OF COURT 
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